
KING’S COLLEGE, CAMBRIDGE 
At an Ordinary Congregation  

held on Friday 22nd July, 2022 

at 2:00 pm via Zoom. 

 

Present  

 

Dr Zoe Adams 
Dr Tess Adkins 
Dr Mark Ainslie 
Dr David Al-Attar 
Professor Anna Alexandrova 
Dr Nicholas Atkins 
Professor Richard Bourke 
Dr Mirjana Bozic 
Professor Nicholas Bullock 

Dr Katherine Campbell 
Professor Matei Candea 

Dr Keith Carne 
Rev Dr Stephen Cherry 
Dr Maurice Chiodo 

Dr Ivan Collister 
Professor Francesco Colucci 

Dr Laura Davies 
Professor Anne Davis 

Professor Peter de Bolla 
Dr James Dolan 
Professor John Dunn 
Professor George Efstathiou 
Professor Bradley Epps 
Dr Sebastian Eves-van den Akker 
Dr Timothy Flack 

Professor Simon Goldhill 
Dr David Good 
Dr Caroline Goodson 
Professor Mark Gross 
Professor Henning Grosse Ruse-
Khan 
Professor Cesare Hall 
Professor Ross Harrison 
Dr Katie Haworth 

Ms Lorraine Headen 
Professor John Henderson 
Dr Katherine Herrity 

Dr Myfanwy Hill 
Professor Caroline Humphrey 

Mr Reza Huseini 
Dr Alice Hutchings 
Professor Martin Hyland 
Mr Philip Isaac 
Dr Malarvizhi Jayanth 
Professor Mark Johnson 

Mr Peter Jones 
Dr Jerelle Joseph 
Professor Barry Keverne 

Dr Philip Knox 
Dr Patrycja Kozik 

Professor Charlie Loke 
Professor Sarah Lummis 

Professor Alan Macfarlane 
Dr Cicely Marshall 
Professor Jean Michel Massing 
Professor Nicholas Marston 
Dr Scott Melville 
Dr Jonah Miller 
Dr Fraz Mir 
Professor Geoffrey Moggridge 

Dr Kamiar Mohaddes 
Dr Rory O’Bryen 
Dr Rosanna Omitowoju 

Professor Robin Osborne 
Dr Adriana Pesci 
Professor Christopher Prendergast 

Professor Michael Proctor 
Dr Surabhi Ranganathan 
Professor Gareth Stedman Jones 

Dr Sharath Srinivasan 
Dr James Taylor 
Mr James Trevithick 
Dr James Vicary 

Professor Darin Weinberg 
Professor Nicolette Zeeman 

 

Apologies 

 
Dr Ronojoy Adhikari 
Dr Sebastian Ahnert 
Professor John Arnold 
Professor Mike Bate 
Dr Giulia Boitani 
Dr Angela Breitenbach 
Professor Judith Browne 

Professor Richard Causton 
Mr Nicholas Cavalla 
Dr Alexandra Clarà Saracho 
Dr Sarah Crisp 

Professor Aytek Erdil 

Professor Robert Foley 

Professor Khaled Fahmy 
Dr Elisa Faraglia 
Professor James Fawcett 
Professor Iain Fenlon 
Professor Anthony Giddens 
Professor Ingo Gildenhard 
Professor Christopher Gilligan 
Professor Timothy Griffin 
Professor Gillian Griffiths 

Dr Felipe Hernandez 
Dr Ryan Heuser 

Dr Stephen Hugh-Jones 
Professor Herbert Huppert 
Mr Daniel Hyde 
Ms Michaela Kadlecova 
Ms Maddie Kelly 
Professor Richard Lambert 

Dr Naomi McGovern 
Professor Dan McKenzie 
Dr Fraz Mir 
Dr Perveez Mody 
Dr Ken Moody 
Dr Basim Musallam 



Dr Julienne Obadia 

Dr Tejas Parasher 
Professor John Perry 
Mr Tom Pugh 
Dr Benjamin Ravenhill 
Professor Robert Rowthorn 

Mr Sergio Russo 

Professor Paul Ryan 
Dr Mira Seigelberg 
Dr Mark Smith 

Dr Michael Sonenscher 

Dr James Taylor 
Professor Caroline Van Eck 
Professor Bert Vaux 
Dr Rob Wallach 
Professor Godela Weiss-Sussex 
Dr Thomas White 
Professor John Young 

 

On Leave 

 
Professor Matthew Gandy 
Professor Chryssi Giannitsarou 
Dr David Hillman 

Professor James Laidlaw 
Professor Cam Middleton 

Professor Hamid Sabourian 

Professor Jason Sharman 

 

No Junior Members of the Governing Body were present for this 
meeting 

 

 

OPEN BUSINESS 
 

67. Declarations of Interest 

None. 

 

68. Minutes of the Open Business of the Congregation on 
27th June 2022 

 Approved. 

 

69. Matters arising from the Minutes 

 None. 

 

70. Oral Reports 

 The Provost reported that the Wine Steward had organised a 
successful sale of Burgundy wines from the College cellars 
through Christies.  This had raised £1.2 million.  Congregation 
congratulated and thanked Pete de Bolla. 

 

Principal Business 

71. Proposal to plant trees on the Back Lawn 
Governing Body was asked to consider a reduced proposal from 
the Gardens Committee to plant two Wild Service trees on the 
north side of the Kennedy infill building.  

Congregation approved the planting of two Wild Service trees on 
the south side of the footpath past the Old Lodge, in front of the 
Kennedy Building. 

 



 

 
 

72. Possible sale of Grantchester Meadows 
Congregation was asked about the possible sale of Grantchester 
Meadows.  While this was not supported, there was interest in 
leasing the land and continuing to explore the possibility of 
managing it for carbon offset and biodiversity net gain under 
forthcoming Governmental schemes.  

Congregation agreed that the sale of Grantchester Meadows 
should not be explored further.

 

73. Examination Results 

The Senior Tutor reported on our examination results.  Many of our 
students had been affected by the pandemic and the disruption to 
examinations and teaching that it caused.   There had been a larger 
number of intermissions than usual and also of failures. 

Congregation warmly thanked Tim Flack for his work and leadership 
over the last five years as Senior Tutor. 

 

 Routine Papers (for report only) 

  None.  

 

 Any Other Business 
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